CITY OF CLERMONT                                                                JANUARY 23, 2017
The Clermont City Council met in regular session on January 23, 2017, at the Larrabee Building Room #4.

Mayor James Matt called the meeting to order at 6:00 p.m.
Roll Call:  Council members Harris, Taylor, Schott, and Lehmann were present.  
Ashby was absent.
Schott moved, Taylor seconded, to approve the agenda.  Roll Call:  Motion carried 4-0.  

A budget workshop was held from 6:00 p.m. – 7:00 p.m. to work on the 2017-2018 fiscal year budget.
Harris moved, Lehmann seconded, to approve the January 9, 2017 minutes.  Roll Call:  Motion carried 4-0.
Schott moved, Taylor seconded, to approve the disbursements.  Roll Call:  Motion carried 4-0.
Schott moved, Harris seconded, to approve the Area Ambulance Agreement increasing the amount of the monthly payment to $400.00 per month.  Roll Call:  Motion carried 4-0.

Harris moved, Taylor seconded, to allow the Historical Society to proceed with the Larrabee Building Window Project and send out the donation request letters.  Roll Call:  Motion carried 4-0.

Harris moved, Lehmann seconded, to have Fehr Graham bid only option A for the Turkey River Bank Stabilization Project.  Roll Call:  Motion carried 4-0.
Harris moved, Schott seconded, to direct the Larrabee Foundation to write a letter back to the Upper Mississippi Gaming Commission to see if the funds could be used for the Larrabee Building restrooms only.  The Larrabee Foundation would be responsible for all reports that the grant required.  Roll Call:  Motion carried 4-0.
Harris moved, Taylor seconded, to adjourn the meeting at 9:04 p.m.  Motion carried 4-0.

